
 
Year 1 Homework Letter – Friday 24th February 2023  

English 
This week we have started a new two-week 
sequence using ‘Dinosaurs and all that 
Rubbish’ by Michael Foreman.  
 

                
 
 
We explored the themes and ideas in the 
story, such as dreams, desires and how to 
keep the earth a nice place to call home. 
                    
Homework 
Reading books will continue to be changed 3 
times a week on a Monday, Wednesday and 
Friday. Please read with your child every 
evening if you are able for 10-15 minutes. 
Library books will also be changed every 
Friday so please remember to send them in. 
Spellings- please encourage your child to 
learn how to spell numbers as words up to 
10. 

Things to remember 
PTFA Cinema night- Wednesday 8th March 

PTFA Easter Colour run- Friday 24th March 

Parent/Carer evenings- Monday 27th March-
Wednesday 29th March. 

 Class collective worship — Wednesday 17th 

May 

 

 

 

Maths  
During our Maths lessons this week we have 
looked at how addition and subtraction relate to 
each other, considering the addition and 
subtraction fact families for numbers within 20. 

                             
 

                          
Homework  
Please complete the attached sheet linked to this 
week’s learning. Please also practice counting in 
10’s to 100 and back again. 
 

 
 
 

The Bishop’s Lent Call 2023 
As part of our spring term Love Project, we are 
once again supporting the Southwark Diocese Lent 
Call. The Bishop’s Lent Call raises funds for local 
community projects in Southwark and the Link 
Dioceses in Zimbabwe and Jerusalem. In 2023, the 
theme is “mental health & well-being”, and the Lent 
Call features projects that help with access to 
medical care both in England and in the Link 
Diocese of Jerusalem. Many are now needing 
support to deal with the pressures of life for this 
reason the Lent Call is supporting projects to 
facilitate well-being by developing strategies to 
cope with the stress and mental illness caused by 
our modern world. To support the Lent Call we are 
asking children to take part in a sponsored 
sporting challenge of their choice, as being outside 
and moving is great for releasing those feel-good 
endorphins which help improve our mental health 
and well-being. This sporting challenge could be a 
walk-a-thon, bike-a-thon, dance-a thon or swim-a 
thon. The sponsorship form is attached to this 
letter. 
 
 


